

42 GLOUCESTER AVENUE, LONDON NW 1-8 JD

WORKSHOP: 071-722 1728 • ADMINISTRATION & DISTRIBUTION: 071-586 4806 • CINEMA: 071-586 8516

August 6th '91

Frene Whitehead,
Head of Planning,
British Film Institute,
21, Stephen Street,
London WIP 1 PL.

Doug Foot, LVA
RPM

Dear Irene,

REF: RELOCATION LFMC/LVA

The LFMC's Building Committee, Executive Committee and Staff, as well as members, have now viewed 29/31, Saffron Hill, London ECl. They have unanimously expressed a strong preference for this building and wish it to be considered as a matter of urgency, for the following reasons:-

- 1. Its immediate availability and good state of repair.
- 2. Its location.
- Its straightforward layout and construction. It is self-contained and easy to subdivide. It fulfills all our basic requirements.
- 4. Its direct street access to a main cinema/exhibition space.

LVA members and staff who have viewed the building have also shown strong interest. Dave Curtis of the Arts Council has expressed support in our attempt to have the Saffron Hill building seriously considered.

To our knowledge to date, 29/31, Saffron Hill appears to be an attractive fianncial proposition.

We would appreciate a meeting with the Building Committee, the Administrator and the BFI, at the earliest possible opportunity, to discuss the above in further detail.

We would also be very happy if the BFI would convey this interest in the Saffron Hill site, to the Estate Agent, Richard Susskind.

Yours sincerely,

Sandy Wieland administrator

on behalf of those present at the emergency executive meeting of August 6th '91 EAC. LIST OF THOSE WAS USENOW SAFFLING HELD.

& ROMET

ENQUILIES.